

June 4, 1938.

Mr. Curtis Parker,  
Athletic Director,  
Centenary College of Louisiana,  
Shreveport, Louisiana.

Dear Curtis:

If you will bear with me for another week I will be able to write you definitely regarding what our plans are. I have an appointment on June 7th with an athletic director who desires us to dedicate his field house.

This leaves our dates very much up in the air regarding our possible trip south. If we should play at Shreveport we would want to play on December 14 or 15. We could not play on January 2 or 3.

No one is trying to hold anyone up, but we do want to make the trip. What guarantee could you reasonably give us for a game at Shreveport? I would rather you say than for me to make any attempt at suggesting a guarantee. Whatever guarantee you give us we would like to offer you for a game here the year following.

Won't you write me, and by the time I get your letter I will know definitely what we can do.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education,  
Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH